BOOK DRIVE

DRIVE WILL BE HELD FEBRUARY 26TH - MARCH 8TH

Please place gently used children’s
books in the book drive boxes
located around the school.

Support children in need, and
help them develop a love of
learning!

Thank you for your support and
generosity.
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Books will be collected by Girl Scout member of Hasbrouck
Heights troop 96935, working on her silver award.

The Hasbrouck Heights Troop 96935 is not affiliated with the
HH BOE




